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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   
 

Broward County Tax Collector’s Office Partners with FLOW to Support Educators 
Mobile Driver Licensing Event for Teachers in Broward a Success  

  
Tamarac, FL (August 5, 2025) – The Broward County Tax Collector’s Office recently partnered 
with Florida Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles to host a Florida Licensing On Wheels (FLOW) 
event for Broward Teacher’s Union (BTU). Dozens of appointments were held for teachers 
needing to update their driver license, with some services completed in as little as 10 minutes.  
 
While the Broward County Tax Collector’s Office continues to strategize improvements for 
driver license services set to launch under its leadership in the summer of 2026, the office is 
creating opportunities to deliver for Broward residents now. This includes coordinating FLOW 
events in local communities and making these essential government services more readily 
accessible to all residents across the county.  
 
“As teachers and staff head back to school, we wanted to alleviate concerns for those 
needing driver license services, especially at a time when obtaining an appointment is still 
difficult. Working alongside FLOW and BTU to make this event possible means our teachers 
can now return to their classrooms with updated driver licenses and one less worry,” Broward 
County Tax Collector Abbey Ajayi said. “We want teachers and all residents to know: we are 
here to help.”  
 
The office encourages those who can renew online to skip the trip. If needed, residents can 
make an appointment at any FLHSMV service center at FLHSMV.gov or with FLOW in their 
neighborhood by contacting their State Representative. If an appointment is necessary, 
customers should verify what documents to bring before arriving.  
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Broward County Tax Collector Abbey Ajayi and Broward Teachers Union President Anna Fusco with teachers receiving quick, easy and 
convenient driver license services provided by FLOW.  

 

 

Teachers renewed their driver licenses at FLOW event hosted by the Broward County Tax Collector’s Office at the Broward Teachers Union. 
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Broward County Tax Collector’s Office partners with FLOW to support educators before heading back to school.  
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BTU members and their immediate family made appointments to renew their driver license before heading back to school.  
 
 
 
About:  
The Broward County Tax Collector’s Office (BCTC) was established as an independent agency by the Florida Constitution in January 2025. 
Broward County’s first Tax Collector, Abbey Ajayi, currently serves 2.1 million residents with property tax, tangible property tax, business 
tax, vehicle and vessel registration and titles, disabled parking permits, and hunting and fishing licenses. In the summer of 2026, the Tax 
Collector’s Office will also assume local driver license operations.  
 
The BCTC’s mission is to provide excellent service that is rooted in integrity, efficiency and transparency, and to foster community trust 
through fair tax collection, strengthening public resources and supporting a prosperous future for all. 
 
For additional information, visit browardtax.org, or follow @abbeyajayibctc on Instagram.  
 
Media Contact:  
Nicole Scarcella, Director of Communications  
nscarcella@browardtax.org 

 

mailto:inquiries@browardtax.org

